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Notice of briefing

Today, Friday 1 September 2017, at 13.00, in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, the director
Greg Burke will give a briefing on the programme of the Apostolic Trip of His Holiness Francis in Colombia, to
take place from 6 to 11 September 2017.

At the end of the briefing, the following will be available to journalists for interviews: H.E. Msgr. José Octavio
Ruiz Arenas, archbishop emeritus of Villavicencio, Colombia, and secretary of the Pontifical Council for
Promoting New Evangelisation, and Mr. Guzmán Carriquiry, secretary of the Pontifical Commission for Latin
America.


